Planning application comment was submitted on the12 April 2024 13:50 PM
The following is a comment on application P240422/F by Stella Baker

Nature of feedback: Objecting to the application

Comment: This site already has a new development adjacent which addresses human need for housing. To add
to this is an imbalance with the need to protect the important habitat of vulnerable other species which have a
right to existence. For the humans also will be lost a beautiful walk of tranquility, wondrous views of nature and a
sense of wellbeing may be lost forever. | don’t believe the local roads can accommodate more resultant traffic
either and this adds to the detriment of the wider community.

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Stella
Last name: Baker
Postcode: Hr11ux

Address: 63 Hampton Dene Road, Hereford, HR1 1UX

Infrastructure from section 106 to consider: None

Link ID: https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning_services/planning_application_search/details?
id=240422

Form reference: FS-Case-605255202



